
Minutes – CDMC  

September 11, 2018 (4:30 pm) 

 

• Baylor PDS 
o The update was given by Mr. Tinney.  There are 12 TA’s and 4 Interns at UHS this 

semester. Mrs. Rubio is excited about the number of Baylor student involved at this 
time.  Dr. Talbert has moved to the coordinator of the secondary PDS program and Dr. 
Robin Wilson is the new campus liaison. 

• Meet the Trojans 
o Mrs. Mooney could not be with us, so the report was given by Mrs. Olivarez.  The event 

was held the week of the UHS vs. WHS game.  The turnout was good and the event was 
deemed successful. 

• School Attendance 
o Attendance is one of the three major indicators (along with grades and discipline) that is 

tracked by the cohort teams.  While it is early in the year, the campus attendance is at 
95.97%, above the CIP goal of 95.1%.  This data will be reviewed again at the next 
meeting. 

• Admin Update 
o Dr. Edison noted the changes of staff and office locations in the building,  New staff of 

note include: 
 Mrs. Laxson – new Instructional Specialist 
 Ms. Walker - moving from IS to Cohort Principal for ninth grade 
 Mrs. Rambo – new Dean of Instruction 
 Coach Tarl Lloyd – moving from AP to Behavioral Specialist 
 Mrs. Brown – moving to Lead Counselor 
 Mr. Rodriguez – new CIS liaison 
 Mr. Smith – new Cohort Principal for tenth grade 

• Neighborhood Team Report 
o Mrs. Romero brought forward a report from a new Grassroots initiative that is a part of 

Prosper Waco. The team is only two months old and just began working in South Waco. 
There will be an Interest Meeting at Kendrick Elementary in the month of October.  Mr. 
Tinney invited the group to report on a regular basis and put them on the monthly 
agenda as a standing item. 

• The CIP goals for 2018-2019 were introduced by Mr. Tinney.  Updates concerning the CIP will 
come to the group on a regular basis. 

• There were no other items brought forward, so the meeting was adjourned at 5:20 pm. 


